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Pope County Contractor 

Workshop 

Location: 
Pope County 
Courthouse 
Community 

Room 
 

Pope SWCD and USDA prohibits 
discrimination in all their programs and 
activities on the basis of race, color, 
national origin, age, disability, and where 
applicable, sex (including gender identity 
and expression), marital status, family 
status, parental status, religion, sexual 
orientation,  political beliefs, genetic 
information, reprisal, or because all or part 
of an individual’s income is derived from 
any public assistance program. 



Join Us March 10th, 2016 

Agenda  
  

8:30 Welcome, Introductions, and 

 Open Remarks 

 Holly Kovarik-Pope SWCD 

8:40 State and Local Program  

 Funding & Requirements 

 Holly Kovarik-Pope SWCD 

9:10  Federal Program Funding & 

 Requirements 

 Jeff Hellerman-NRCS 

9:40 Break/Refreshments 

9:50 County Ordinance  

 Requirements 

 David Green-Pope Co. 

 Land & Resource  

10:20 Contractor/Agency  

 Relationship 

 Ross Reiffenberger-Engineer 

 with West Central Technical 

 Service Area (WCTSA) 

10:40 Help Us Sell Conservation 

 Ross Reiffenberger-WCTSA  

 Engineer   

11:00 Construction Inspection 

 Ross Reiffenberger– WCTSA 

 Engineer  

11:30 Questions/Adjourn 

 

You are Invited! 
 
All contractors will need 
to attend this training to 
be listed on the Pope 
County Contractor List.  
 
This training will be held 
once every 2 years.   
 
This contractor list is 
provided to landowners 
that are implementing 
projects in Pope County 
through the Pope SWCD, 
NRCS, and Pope County 
Land and Resource 
Management Offices. 

Pope County 
Contractor 
Workshop 

1680 Franklin Street North 

Glenwood, MN 56334 

320-634-5327 

www.popeswcd.org 

holly.kovarik@mn.nacdnet.net 

RSVP by March 7th by calling 

(320) 634-5327 

holly.kovarik@mn.nacdnet.net 


